November 21, 2011

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc.
50 Court Street #702

Brooklyn, NY 11201-4859

Attention: Mrs. Mary Zitwer Millman

Re: Expansion of Opportunities for Viewing of Films By Pediatric Inpatients The Mount
Sinai Kravis Children’s Hospital Child Life and Creative Art Therapies Department

Dear Mrs. Millman and Members of the Board:

It is with deep appreciation that we report on the use of the Zitwer Foundation’s
generous grant of $762.59 to replenish our supply of portable DVD players and DVDs
for family viewing. To that end, five high quality Panasonic DVD players and 11
DVDs for various ages were purchased from Amazon.

We have distributed the DVD players to the child life specialists who have the most
need on their hospital units, two on general pediatric units, one for the pediatric
intensive care unit, one for the pediatric cardiac intensive care unit, and one for the
pediatric bone marrow transplant unit, whose young patients are completely confined
to that space for long periods of time. The new DVDs have enhanced the collection of
the family resource center, and already patients are expressing appreciation for the
expansion of titles available.

In conclusion, trustees of the Eugene Zitwer Foundation can be assured that their
generosity will enable Mount Sinai Kravis Children’s Hospital’s pediatric inpatients
and their families to pass their time in the hospital benefiting from the distraction and
enjoyment that quality films can provide.

Sincerely,

Diane C. Rode, Director
Dana F. Wyles, Family Resource Center Librarian

Child Life and Creative Arts Therapy Department
The Mount Sinai Kravis Children’s Hospital

One Gustave Levy Place, Box 1153

New York, NY 10029

(212) 241-8639



